
As part of the

Irvine Civic Center Lecture Series
The City of Irvine

in association with 

The Korean American Coalition of Orange County

is pleased to invite you 

to attend a screening on 

Tuesday, November 4, 2003 of 

“The Korean American Journey” 
written and produced by Tom Coffman

The event will include a 

six o’clock reception in the 

Civic Center Lobby 

immediately followed by 

the film presentation at seven o’clock 

in the Council Chamber

The event will take place at the Irvine Civic Center, 
located at 1 Civic Center Plaza, Irvine, California.

Community Services Department

Your reservation is required.  Please confirm your 
attendance prior to October 27, 2003 

via email to specialevents@ci.irvine.ca.us. 
For additional questions regarding this event, please call (714) 590-6213  

(limit two guests per invitation)


